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Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
l420 Columbia Drive, P.E. 
Albuquerque, N. Mexico 

September 28, 1954 

Dear Sir: 

Thank you for reception report of WERE. 

Your report Tuas of great interest. 

I hope someday in the future you'll be able to nick -up 
WERE again. 

Sincerely, 

RA.DI STATION W E R E 

Harry Dennis 
Chief Engineer 
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